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Senator Bill Sample, Co-Chair Representative Jim Dotson, Co-Chair 
Senator Terry Rice, Vice Chair Representative Jon S. Eubanks, Vice Chair 
Senator Jonathan Dismang Representative Matthew J. Shepherd 
Senator Jim Hendren Representative George B. McGill 

_____________________________________________ 
 
 
We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met on Thursday, July 19, 
2018 in Room 205 of the State Capitol Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  Co-Chair Jim Dotson called 
the meeting to order, and saw a quorum of members present.  The members present are listed on the 
sign-in sheets. 
 
Pursuant to Act 1258 of 2015, the Executive Subcommittee considered the following: 
 

1) A request by the Medical Marijuana Commission, Department of Finance and 
Administration, to review and approve the emergency rules and regulations 
governing the Application for Issuance and Renewal of Licenses for Medical 
Marijuana Cultivation and Dispensaries in Arkansas; and 
 

2) A request by the Arkansas Department of Transportation to review and 
approve the emergency rule for the issuance of permits for overweight 
vehicles carrying agronomic or horticultural products. 

 
The Executive Subcommittee reviewed and approved all of the proposed emergency rules, and 
without objection, these emergency rules shall be effective at 12:01 a.m., Saturday, July 21, 2018. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:25 a.m. as there was no further business to come before the 
subcommittee. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Senator Bill Sample and Representative Jim Dotson,  
Executive Subcommittee Co-Chairs, 
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